
 

 

May Newsletter Mrs. Olivia’s 3’s class 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Hello, May, and summer too. I can’t 
believe we are almost done with 
school. It breaks my heart to have your 
child leave my class but know they are 
ready to move on. I truly enjoyed 
spending this time with them and 
helping them grow.  
 
Good thing we still have lots to learn 
during this month. We will move from 
land to sea. Summer is right around 
the corner and with Arizona weather, 
that means hot weather very soon. The 
best way to cool down is usually with 
something having to do with water. So, 
we will talk about water safety and 
what lives in water.  
 
We will also be busy making Mother’s 
and Father’s Day gifts. Be sure to 
check the calendar for this month’s 
events and your child’s cubbies for lots 
of goodies. 
 
Don’t forget the end of the year 
celebration, “Water Day. ” There is no 
class for preschool, just a day for fun. I 
can’t wait to see you there before 
summer vacation. Also don’t forget to 
sign up for summer school. 
 
Many blessings, 
Mrs. Olivia Candelaria 

May Events 
Tues. 5/7 Teacher Appreciation Day 
Thurs. 5/9 Muffins with Mom 8-9 am Free Dress 
Fri. 5/10 Last Day of Friday Enrichment  
Sun. 5/12 Mother’s Day  
Tues. 5/14 8:30 Family mass Crowning of Mary 
No Before Care 
Thurs. 5/16 Last Day of School of Preschool 
Noon Dismissal No Lunch Bunch/After Care 
Fri. 5/17 9:30-12:30 End of the Year Celebration 
Water Day and Family Picnic 
Thurs. 5/23 Kindergarten Last Day of School 
Noon Dismissal 
Fri. 2/24 Kindergarten Graduation 

Muffins with Mom: Thurs. May 9 
Moms, Grandmas, and Aunts enjoy a special 
breakfast with your SJA student. Muffins and 
fruit will be served in Weidner Hall starting at 
8-8:50. The school campus will still open at 
9:00 as usual. 

End of the Year Celebration: Fri. May 17th 
9:30 - 12:30pm in the parish courtyard. 
We will have a large water slide and bouncy 
house. We will cook some hot dogs and 
hamburgers. Please bring a side dish or 
dessert to go with them. Don’t forget to put 
sunscreen on, and bring your towels for 
Water Day.   

Have a Great Summer Families!  

Be safe and see you at summer school or the next school year.  



 

 

 


